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West County Wastewater Board of Directors Announce the Passing of Director Sherry Stanley 
 
It is with great sadness that the West County Wastewater (WCW) Board of Directors announce 
the sudden passing of Board Member, Sherry Stanley.   
 
Director Stanley was first elected to the WCW Board of Directors in 2016.  In 2019 she sat as 
Vice President of the Board.  After WCW moved to a district-based election system in 2020, 
Director Stanley was elected to District 2, which serves North Richmond and areas of San Pablo.   
 
As a member of the WCW Board, Director Stanley contributed to many industry-related 
organizations including the North Richmond Municipal Advisory Committee, the California 
Association of Sanitation Agency, and the California Special Districts Association. Additionally, 
Director Stanley was very supportive of the WCW levee project and the PIPES Program, which 
encourages pipe replacement throughout the community.  She was part of the leadership who 
brought transformation and modernization to WCW.   
 
Director Stanley graduated from CSU Hayward, earning a Bachelor of Arts degree.  She went on 
to receive a Juris Doctorate degree from Golden Gate University School of Law, where she 
earned specialization certificates in the areas of Public Interest, Litigation and Criminal Law.  
 
WCW Board of Directors, on behalf of West County Wastewater, extend their sympathy to the 
family, friends, and constituents of WCW Board Member Sherry Stanley. 
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